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RSL/22-23/CS 21st Day of December, 2022 
 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services (DCS), 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001. 
 
Scrip Code: 507490, 
 
Subject : Clarification on Price Movement. 
Reference : BSE letter having reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/2022-2023/2896 and email dated: 20th 

December, 2022. 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to above-mentioned subject, we would like to inform that our company has been notifying to the 
stock exchanges all the events, information which comes under the purview of Regulation 30 of Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to time. 
 
At this point of time, we do not have any material announcement/ event due for notification to the stock exchanges 
under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 which may have a bearing on the price or volume behavior of the scrip. The significant 
movement in the price of our security in the recent past appears to be based on market speculation and we have 
no other comment to offer on this development. 
 
We request you to disseminate this clarification on your website for information of general public, which is also 
being uploaded on Company's website i.e. www.ranasugars.com. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For RANA SUGARS LIMITED 
 
 
 
RANA INDER PRATAP SINGH 
Managing Director and Compliance Officer 
DIN: 00075107 
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